Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Housing and Community Development
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT Florida Building Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement from Abe Sacks, on behalf of Structa Wire Corporation, on February 18, 2008, regarding whether the Petitioner’s line of welded wire stucco reinforcing products are within the scope of Chapter 9B-72, F.A.C.   The Petition has been assigned the number DCA08-DEC-047.
A copy may be obtained by contacting: Paula Ford, Commission Clerk, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100.
